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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

My name is Sylvia Allewelt and I am an actor who has had the priviledge of working with the 

director, Victor Kline.  In 2007, Victor directed Love.com and Just Another Saturday Night, 

both of which I participated as a cast member.  Victor's method of directing was refreshing 

as he listened and was supportive to the  

actor's process.  During rehearsal I was encouraged to stretch my abilities and take risks, 

which gave  

added dimension and depth to my performance.  I was always confident of Victor's clear 

approach to the material; his vision was unique and focussed. 

 

My hope is that I have conveyed my experience working with Victor to the reader of this 

recommendation letter.  It's a wonderful thing to be able to work with someone who has 

such a strong set of directorial skills. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Allewelt 


